
MY FINANCES

My Individual Support Plan (ISP) will
guide staff in the unique ways they can
help me with my finances. 

ISPs are always approved by the person
supported and their support network.

We agree on the level of financial
support I need, and who will be involved
at the annual ISP/PDP meeting.

I receive money each month, and my
staff and family help me decide how to
manage it.

A portion of my money each month
goes towards rent and food. The other
portion is my monthly spending
allowance. Staff and family help me
keep my receipts to make sure I am
staying within my budget.

There are different ways I may use my
money. Some people prefer using debit
cards as a payment option, while others
prefer cash.

It is important that I spend my money
the way I choose to. It is also important
to listen to my trusted support network
when they are providing financial
advice to me.


